Pinetucky Gun Club December 2023 Newsletter



The holiday season is upon us, and Pinetucky Gun Club wishes you a peaceful and joyous holiday season.

We will be closed on Christmas Eve and Christmas day and will be closing at 3pm on New Years Eve and closed on New Years Day.

December Events:

 $12/5 - 3^{rd}$ Annual CSRA Scholastic Shoot – Skeet, Trap and Sporting Clays closed for this event.

12/8 – Rifle range closed for NRL 22 setup.

12/9 – NRL 22 match.

12/15 – Competition bays closed for USPSA setup.

12/16 – Pinetucky 300 – 100 each of Skeet, Trap and Sporting Clays, contact James Hyder at hyders2300@gmail.com for further information and to sign up to participate.

12/16 – USPSA match.

12/24 & 12/25 – Closed for Christmas Holiday.



powered by **SIGSAUER**If you wish to participate in any event held here at Pinetucky Gun Club, please use

<u>www.practiscore.com</u> to register. You will need to create an account and then search for Pinetucky under clubs, and it will bring up all the open events and also future events will list the date they open and you can find you scores here also.

ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP DUES

It's that time of year again when the letters for dues will be mailed out. As a reminder your dues are due by January 31, 2024. Please remember to download a copy of the release to shoot from the website

https://img1.wsimg.com/blobby/go/4a403c19-b1a9-49cf-a450-7c781c20eee1/downloads/Contract%20for%20Release.pdf?ver=1698452500422 and fill it out and mail it back with you dues. All members must have a release on file for 2024 per insurance policy. Also please include your invoice or a copy of your invoice with your check, so that we can assign the check to the correct member. We have a few members with the same first and last name and wish to

A few reminders to the school shooters and the after-hours members. The last two weeks of November we have returned after being closed on Monday and Tuesday and found machines left on in the trap houses and the machines were

credit the correct account. Thank you in advance for helping us with this.

not filled. We have also had to turn off the lights that have been left turned on. This contributes to wear and tear on the machines and lights. Please remember, if you turn it on, turn it off.

Also, if you are an afterhours member and use the ranges before or after we open, please remember to clean up and lock up behind you.

